
Help Us Empower First-Generation College 

Students 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are reaching out to you today to share an exciting 

opportunity to make a meaningful impact in the lives of first-generation college students through 

our scholarship program. 

As you may know, many first-generation college students face unique challenges on their 

educational journeys. With your generous support, we can provide these students with 

scholarships that will ease their financial burdens and allow them to focus on their studies, 

paving the way for a brighter future. 

Our scholarship program aims to fund [specific number] scholarships for the upcoming academic 

year, each valued at [amount]. To achieve this goal, we need your help! Your contribution will 

not only provide financial assistance but also inspire these students to pursue their dreams and 

break the cycle of disadvantage. 

Every dollar counts, and no contribution is too small. Your support can create transformative 

opportunities for students who, without assistance, may not be able to attend college. Together, 

we can change lives and build a brighter future for our community. 

If you are interested in supporting our scholarship program, please visit [website link] or contact 

us directly at [contact information]. We would be more than happy to discuss this initiative 

further and explore ways you can get involved. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to help first-generation college students achieve their 

educational goals. Your generosity can make a difference! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


